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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2007 04:51 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Gold Specimens from Round Mountain

Greetings:

This past March I was invited to visit the Round Mountain Gold mine to participate in a 
sealed bid auction. This is the first time that gold from this active mine was made 
directly available to mineral dealers.  I submitted bids on eight lots in all and I was 
quite surprised and pleased to find out that I was the high bidder on one of the 56 lots 
that were available. It turned out to be one of the good ones even though the majority of 
them were very good.  There is a fair number of specimens that are electrum in terms of 
composition in this group.  

http://www.trinityminerals.com/new.html

To get off this mailing list go here:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

You can add or delete your email address from or to the various email lists I use.

Thanks for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


